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Dear Parents and Community Members, 

 
Aside from home, school is the place where children spend most of their time. Experience 
shows that schools can be powerful places to make behavioral and environmental changes for 
students and staff.  We have a District Wellness Council that is made up of individuals from the 
school and community who together address issues facing the health and well-being of our 
children and youth.  
  

Input from parents and community members is particularly important and we would be honored 
to have you as a Wellness Council member. Please call the school office at 707-488-2821 if 
you are interested in getting involved. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Orick School District Wellness Council 
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